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The Faculty of Science chooses the Members of the Dean-electing Committee

[bookmark: _GoBack][image: ]The university leaders’ council, headed by Prof.Dr. El-Sayed El-Kady, the university president, approves on the bulletin of the faculty of science’s council to choose the members of the dean-electing Committee. Prof.Dr. Abd-EL-Azim Mehna, the acting dean of the faculty of science announces the recommendations of the faculty’s council which results in choosing prof.Dr. Nabil El-Nagar, prof.Dr. Muhammad Mousa as primary members with the number of 21 votes for each one of them in addition to choosing prof.Dr. Sabry El-Serafy as a reserve member in the committee. It is important to say that three members have filled the position of the deanship before. The university leaders’ council decides to refer to prof.Dr. Ashraf EL-Shihy, the minister of the higher education and scientific research to take the final decision regarding the final formation of the committee to begin the process of electing the new dean of the faculty and opens the door for nomination for the deanship position.   Prof.Dr. El-Sayed El-Kady, the university president receives the ministerial decree that was issued by prof.Dr. Ashraf EL-Shihy, the minister of the higher education and scientific research to form the new dean-electing committee in the faculty of engineering and the faculty of veterinary medicine.  
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